
David I. Poch Barrister                                                 tel. (613) 264-0055   fax (613) 264-2878 
 

 
1649 Old Brooke Road, Maberly, Ontario K0H 2B0                               e-mail: dpoch@eelaw.ca 

12 December 2006 
 
 
Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
 
By e-mail 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
Re:  EB-2006-0266 Board Process for review of the treatment of LDC CDM 
 
Pursuant to your memo of December 11th, I write on behalf of the Green Energy Coalition 
(GEC) to request that we be found eligible for costs in this process.   GEC has been active on 
LDC CDM Issues and we are participating in the OPA processes in that regard.  We have 
previously provided the Board with comment on the EDA proposal for revenue stabilization.  
We intend to participate in the Board’s forthcoming process. 
 
We trust this is satisfactory, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Poch 
Counsel to the GEC 
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